
From: Joanne Walen [jmwalen@cox.net] 
Sent: Saturday, October 09, 2010 11:37 AM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11) 
This proposal would negatively impact the community (Leisure World) in which I 
live by reducing the amount of revenue available for keeping our community up to 
date. I ask you not to pass this legislation. 
Joanne Walen 
 
 
Joanne Walen 
2780 Leisure World  
Mesa, AZ 85206 
Home: 480-807-5114 
Cell: 480-213-9967 
E-mail: jmwalen@cox.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


